
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
11 April 2017 

 

 

Re: ACEM Expert Advisory Group on Discrimination 

 

 

Dear trainees and Fellows, 

 

Following on from previous communication to you, I write to remind those individuals interested in making 

a submission to the Expert Advisory Group (EAG) on Discrimination that you have until 5.00pm (AEST) on 

Wednesday, 12 April 2017 in order to do so. 

 

The Call for Submissions is available on the ACEM website and provides important information on this 

process. 

 

Any person(s) making a written submission who wish also to be considered for the opportunity to make an 

oral submission to the EAG should indicate this clearly in their written submission.  It is anticipated that the 

EAG may not be able to accommodate all who may wish to make an oral submission and the number of 

hearing days and oral submissions that will be offered will be determined by the EAG. 

 

 

 

 

 

Professor Anthony Lawler 

President Australasian College for Emergency Medicine 

 

http://www.acem.org.au/
https://acem.org.au/About-ACEM/Governance/Expert-Advisory-Group.aspx

